Dear Stephanie, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. 
I am writing to let you know that we have adapted POLITICO’s Health Care Summit to take place virtually with a limited audience onsite. The final number of guests allowed onsite will be decided closer to the day, following government guidance on health and safety and how it applies to the size of our venue. We would still like to welcome Dr. Horak at the venue in Brussels to make the panel interaction live and dynamic. There is however also the possibility of connecting online via our platform should Dr. Horak not be able to join us in person. 
 
We have adjusted the flow of the program to reflect this move to a wider virtual experience. Below please see the details of the session Dr. Horak will be speaking on:
 
Title: SPOTLIGHT DISCUSSION 1: Looking at the roots of medicines shortages 
Time and date: 10:45 am – 11:20 am, November 18
Other speakers: Kasper Ernest, secretary general, Affordable Medicines Europe
 
Please confirm the receipt of this email.
Please do let us know should this timing not work for Dr. Horak or should you have any questions.
 
We will be further in touch to set up briefing calls closer to the event.
 
With kind regards, 
Adrianna
 
Adrianna Collins | Summits Manager | POLITICO | T:  +32 2 548 15 22 | Rue de la Loi 62, 1040 Brussels, Belgium

